
 

NEXT MEETING:-      Monday 4th September, 6:30 for 7:00 mp.. at the 

Penrith BOWLING CLUB 
1st., 3rd and 5th Mondays of the month 

CREATE HOPE 

Penrith Bowling Club Our meeting place on the 1st, 3rd & 5th Mondays of the month 

ROTARY 
Club of Penrith 

Club Bulletin 

ROTARY CLUB OF PENRITH INC 
ABN 29 831 033 625 

District 9685 Club Number 18079 Established 1945 
•  * Club President Joh Dickens   * District Governor Christine Owen 

* Secretary Trevor Hall * Email all correspondence to rotaryclubofpenrith@gmail.com 

Last Monday was our first meeting back at the 
Kingswood Bowling Club.  

The meeting room does not have the noise of 
the other venues and there is plenty big 

enough to accommodate larger functions. 

Raffle Winners 
A number of us took advantage of joining the 
club. Membership is $10 for 3 years, food and 

drinks are   discounted. When you go to the bar 
for a drink, they give you a $5 off for being             

a new member.    

The food tastes good and there’s plenty                
to choose from 
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Last meeting was also our official visit from our District Governor, Christine 

Owen. We have been blessed with some very down to earth DG’s in recent 

time, and Christine is no exception. 

She informed us about changes happening within the Rotary oraganisation 

and encouraged us to apply for a District Grant and explained some of the 

pitfalls we need to be careful of regarding our insurances. 

The District Conference is being held on the 15th & 16th March next year on 

the Central Coast. Already a number of our members 

WELCOME Our New Member: ROB RIMMER 

Our newest member, Rob Rimmer was inducted into the Club by 
District Governor Christine Owen 

Heather Fulker 

There will be a “Celebration of Heather’s life” 
on Tuesday,12th Sept at 10:00 a.m. at the 

Kingswood Bowling Club 

The Rotary BBQ Team last 

month working together at 

Harvey Norman 



 

BE THERE WHEN ALL THE FUN ….. BEGINS!!!! 

Everything is in readiness for the Great 

Rotary Whitewater Duck Race, with over 

6,000 ducks now registered by their  

owners to compete on the BIG day. 

Over the last two weeks the Rotary Duck 

Groomers have been busy checking that 

every duck is fully fit to race. Firstly     

polishing them to make sure there is no 

resistance gliding through the water and 

removing their old race numbers. Then 

last Saturday the new numbers were 

placed on the ducks under carriage. 

There now ready fo the big day. 

 

 


